
Title I Program 

School Districts that receive federal Title I program funds are required to notify parents of their district’s 

parent involvement policy in an understandable and uniform format and, to the extent practicable, in a 

language parents can understand.  See Fall Creek School District Board Policy 881.1 ESEA Parent Policy. 


